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 Hugo High School 
 Student Reporter

HUGO — Fast-action, ground-pounding, heart-stopping fun.
 Rodeo fans get ready for Hugo High School’s version of the PRCA Rodeo. The Hugo FFA is
holding its annual rodeo Aug. 27-29 at the Hugo Rodeo Arena.
 If you like the beating and banging of professional rodeos, you will definitely enjoy watching
some of these future rodeo stars. A few entries for agriculture students will include bull riding,
bronc riding, steer wrestling and many other exciting rodeo events.
 Caramel apples, craft booths and the smell of saw dust on the floor remind us why we love the
county fair. Another exciting event coming up is the Choctaw County Fair, which will be Sept.
9-12. Beef, goats, lamb, baking and photography are a few of the events currently accepting
entries.  Students and citizens can enter into the fair.
 The Hugo High School agriculture students are really excited about showing off their hard work
this school year. Please come out and support us as we display our talents against the
competition.
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